World's End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001 office@grangeparkprimary.org • www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org Headteacher: Tijen Hassan



Thursday 29 February 2024

Dear Parents

TCS MINI LONDON MARATHON - 2023



We are pleased to announce that an opportunity has arisen for your child to participate in the TCS Mini London Marathon on **Saturday 20 April 2024**. The event, held on part of the London Marathon route, will give the children the experience of running, jogging or walking past Buckingham Palace and over the world-famous finish line at The Mall.

Entry is free and every child who finishes will receive a TCS Mini London Marathon medal and as well as this TCS will donate £10 to the school. Parents/Carers would be required to bring their child to this event and escort them to the start line and then collect them from the finish line.

Children in Year 3 and above can run on their own. Whilst children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 will require an adult for every 8 children. Unfortunately, we will not be able to secure tickets for parents to run alongside their children this time but there will be members of staff attending who will escort the children along the route. Depending on numbers we may also be asking for parent volunteers to fulfil this role too. If you would like to do this, please indicate on the form.

This time we will be entering children in Rec, Y1, Y2 and Y3 into the one mile event and Y4, Y5 and Y6 will take part in the 2.6K event.

We have limited registered spaces so places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. If your child would like to take part and you are able to accompany them, please complete the attached google form.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Best wishes

Rebecca Neale **Deputy Headteacher**

